-----Original Message-----
From: Sean Gregory 
Sent: 13 February 2015 08:27
To: Planning
[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: Land Adj To 4 Barretts Row Main Street Wendlebury [15/00147/F] 

As a sensitive land use, I recommend a contaminated land assessment or the attached screening questionnaire is completed in support of this application, to show that land contamination has been considered and is suitable for the proposed end use, requires further assessment or can be made safe through remedial works. If this information isn’t provided, I recommend suitable conditions are applied, such as J12-J16, to ensure this information is  provided. 

Regards,

Sean Gregory
Environmental Protection Officer
Cherwell District Council
Ext: 1622
Direct Dial: 01295 221622
mail to: sean.gregory@cherwell-dc.gov.uk www.cherwell.gov.uk 


